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September 28, 2021 
 
Jerad Chipman 
City of Idaho Springs 
1711 Miner Street 
P.O. Box 907 
Idaho Springs, CO 8052-0907 
 
Re: Albert Frei & Sons, Inc.; Walstrum Quarry; File No. M-1983-033; Amendment 

Application (AM-09); Objection/Comment Letter 
 
Mr. Chipman, 
 
On September 28, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your objection letter regarding the Walstrum Quarry amendment application, File No. 
M-1983-033.  The letter was not received within the public comment period for the 
amendment application which closed on June 29, 2021.  Therefore, your objection letter is 
considered untimely in accordance with Rule 1.7.1(2)(a) and you will not be considered a Party 
to this matter.    
 
Please note the majority of your objection topics were addressed by the Division during the 
adequacy review process for the amendment application or are not within the jurisdiction of 
the Mined Land Reclamation Board. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 
Ext. 8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
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